
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of September 20, 2016

Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City State Zip Comment Received

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE diana 

lejins

dianalejins

@yahoo.co

m

CA 90815 While I respect and love this country and 

its flag, the phrase "liberty and justice for 

all" is a downright fallacy.  Reciting it by 

rote is pure hypocrisy.

9/20/2016

8. (16-0879) Recommendation to 

approve the designation of one-time 

infrastructure funds for City Council 

District infrastructure projects and 

existing programs; and 





Approve related budget appropriation 

adjustments in accordance with existing 

City Council policy.  (Citywide)

Susan  

Miller

mpshogrl

@msn.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90803 Item lacks Transparency/disclosure. 

Traffic study needs to include: first 

responders impact, traffic impact from 

future SEASP & $100,000,000. Aquatic 

facility. Study had no historical data when 

the Belmont Pool was in existence. All 

Council Districts are affected. The public 

deserves transparency.

9/19/2016

8. (16-0879) Recommendation to 

approve the designation of one-time 

infrastructure funds for City Council 

District infrastructure projects and 

existing programs; and 





Approve related budget appropriation 

adjustments in accordance with existing 

City Council policy.  (Citywide)

Susan 

Miller

mpshogrl

@aol.com

CA 90803 Item lacks transparency, community 

involvement/public disclosure. Full traffic 

study needs to be done inclusive of first 

responders & impact of building $100 

million dollar Belmont Aquatic facility on 

East Ocean Blvd. Traffic study has no 

historical data when Belmont Pool existed. 

All council Districts are affected. Council & 

residents need and deserve more Public 

information/disclosure.  Remove from item 

8 until this has been properly made 

transparent.

9/19/2016
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15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Laurie 

Angel

lcangel@c

harter.net

North Long 

Beach

Long 

Beach

CA 90805 Oversized vehicles are a serious quality-of-

life issue that needs to be addressed.  The 

public is using our streets as storage 

facilities and RV Parks.  Not mentioned 

but equally prevalent and of concern on 

boats.  All of these vehicles make 

navigating streets, adequate visibility very 

difficult and often dangerous.  This is a 

serious safety issue.  Please get these 

oversized vehicles off of our streets.  

9/20/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


diana 

lejins

dianalejins

@yahoo.co

m

CA 90815 Wonder of wonder, miracle of 

miracles.....here's something I agree with 

Ms. Price on......it's about time that we put 

a stop to the extreme dangers and blight 

that accompany these behemoths on our 

city streets.  Our city roads were not 

designed as a storage facility for oversized 

motor homes, boats, trailers, etc.

9/20/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Brad 

Foster

bvfoster@

hotmail.co

m

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 Long Beach City Council,

Please support 16-0876.  There are 

numerous reasons that RV's in our 

neighborhoods are unsafe. These safety 

concerns are not limited to out of town 

vehicles, but also RV's registered to those 

in our neighborhoods.  With narrow and 

busy streets RV's are unsafe.  Please 

consider blocking over sized vehicles from 

parking near intersections and away from 

the owner's home address.  Thank you for 

supporting this to help keep our 

neighborhoods safe.

Concerned Citizen

9/20/2016
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15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Keri 

Thompso

n

kthompson

@meadow

brook.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90815 Please approve.  5th district would also 

like to have this restriction. Thank you, 

Keri Thompson

9/20/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Sherry 

Perkins

prof.perkin

s@gte.net

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 If a LB resident should need his or her RV 

near their residence for medical reasons, 

the LBPD may issue a temporary medical 

permit upon submittal of a written 

statement from a licensed MD. The LBPD 

may also issue a parking permit 

exemption, valid for no longer than 6 

months, to a recreational vehicle when 

used on a daily basis and on-premises 

parking is not available.

9/20/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Roger 

Sotelo

rsotelor1@

gmail.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 Long Beach has a very diverse population 

and not everyone that owns an RV abuses 

the option of parking on the street. I do 

see a homeless RV situation that could be 

easily managed by issuing a resident 

sticker that would be placed on the back of 

the RV to identify ownership of a resident. 

This would be a cost effective control 

measure that would be supported by the 

community of 90808 & 90815

9/19/2016
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15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Diana 

Pearl

dbpearl@g

mail.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 This problem needs to get under control ( 

through permits and/or restrictions) before 

we become a haven for these eyesores! 

Why should they get all the privileges of 

the benefit without paying any property 

taxes while we watch our property values 

decline and our streets become unsanitary 

and possibly unsafe? We cannot be the 

'accommodating, welcoming city'; it will 

only encourage more of this!

9/19/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Angela 

Kimball

angela.kim

ball@aol.c

om

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 PERMITS for all residents should be 

REQUIRED TO BE ISSUED AND 

DISPLAYED on the vehicle to park on any 

Long Beach street (all RV's, boats, 

trailers). Without a permit system (similar 

to Lakewood) the cat/mouse 72 hour 

ordinance becomes a 48 hour one. 

PERMITS SOLVE THIS PROBLEM. 

Public streets should not be utilized as 

personal RV storage space, nor should the 

public streets be allowed to turn into 

homeless campgrounds as seen next to 

the Skylinks Golf Course adjacent to the 

airport.

9/19/2016
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15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Shannon  

Ciezadlo

s_carmack

@yahoo.co

m

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 I am in absolute support for the 

development of this ordinance. The 

number of RVs and oversizes vehicles 

within the streets of District 5 has 

dramatically increased recently and 

become an serious problem that has 

negatively affected the qualify of life. Along 

Wardlow Road between Clark and 

Lakewood, RVs park back to back, leaving 

trash behind and block the unprotected 

crosswalk for golfers, creating a safety 

issue. Please pass the Ordinance. 

Shannon Ciezadlo, 3425 Heather Road.  

9/19/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


V. Hook vhook@ver

izon.net

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 Thank you for taking the time to consider 

this public safety issue. This topic is of 

great concern to those in our city currently 

impacted by extended parking of RV's, 

trailers and non-motorized vehicles in 

densely populated areas limiting parking to 

fellow residents. In addition, there are 

concerns about individuals utilizing said 

vehicles for some sort of possible illegal 

activity putting residents in harm's way. An 

affirmative vote helps Long Beach 

effectively address this issue.

9/19/2016
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15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


John 

Benedetti

boomer111

080@yaho

o.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90815 RE: agenda item 16-0876, would it be 

possible to allow for 72 hours RV parking 

for Long Beach resident owners? I keep 

my RV in a storage facility but there are 

times when repairs and maintenance are 

needed and 48 hours makes completing 

these things difficult. LA County currently 

allows for 72 hours. Thank you! John 

Benedetti (35 years as a 5th District 

Resident)

9/19/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Robert 

Wenzel

robertwenz

el3@gmail.

com

Long 

Beach

CA 90815 I look forward to the day that these 

restrictions are past and go into affect.

Our streets are full of RV's and 

commercial 

Size vehicles making it difficult to see pass 

and fit through some streets. Almost 

impossible on service roads for 

ambulances,

Fire trucks to get through and no cars can 

pass each other when both sides of those 

streets are allowed to be parked on. I 

would like to see district 5 get behind this 

also.

9/19/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


John 

Steele

appsyn@in

reach.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90815 This ordinance is clearly needed due to 

widespread abuse, creating community 

eyesores and traffic hazards to drivers and 

pedestrians alike, especially for the elderly 

and for schoolchildren.

9/18/2016
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15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Richard  

Noble

rknoble123

@verizon.n

et

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 Please consider adopting this proposal as 

it provides a measure of safety and value 

to our neighborhoods.

Thank you, Richard Noble

9/17/2016

15. (16-0876) Recommendation to 

request City Attorney to draft a citywide 

ordinance restricting oversized and 

recreational vehicles in residential and 

commercial corridors based on elements 

from the surrounding cities of Lakewood, 

Costa Mesa and Westminister like: 


Kathleen  

Steube

mike.kat.s

@verizon.n

et

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 Without requiring permits for ALL residents 

to park RVs where the permit is displayed 

on the vehicle for traffic enforcement, the 

current proposed ordinance will have no 

more effect than the current 72 hour 

ordinance. 

Free permits to residents and required 

vehicle display of the permit resolves this 

problem, just as it has in the neighboring 

City of Lakewood.

9/17/2016

16. (16-0877) Recommendation to 

authorize City Manager, or designee, to 

approve an Agreement between the City 

of Long Beach and The Volunteer Center 

South Bay-Harbor-Long Beach Volunteer 

Center for their expertise and guidance in 

volunteer management and the use of 

their online volunteer opportunity platform 

in order to launch and execute the City's 

upcoming inaugural "Volunteer 

Campaign."  (Citywide)

Cristel 

Savard

rcth1@veri

zon.net

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 We need new parking laws passed for RV 

parking on city st's. We as residents are 

sick and tired of having people setting up 

camps in our neighborhoods. The RV 

camp in wardlow rd is out of control, these 

people are living in these rvs,they have 

total disreguard for the signs already 

posted , they throw trash every where, 

dump sewage in our gutters, destroy 

public property, steel our packages and go 

thru our cars at night! We NEED 

PERMITS REQUIRED FOR LONG 

BEACH HOME OWNERS ONLY. Please 

help us!

9/20/2016
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